
 

                         

 
 
Email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Web: www.perryhall.co.uk 
 

Head of School 
 Mrs C Gibbins 

 

Executive Headteacher 
Miss R Kohli 

 

Chief Executive Officer 
Mrs A Cheema OBE 

 

 
Perry Hall Primary School 
Colman Avenue 
Wednesfield 
Wolverhampton 
WV11 3RT 
 
Tel: 01902 921159 
Fax: 01902 558543 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Friday 14th July 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
This term in Year 3, children have been learning about map reading and about the natural world 
around them. To build upon this learning further, we are focussing on field work by looking at the 
uses of our local area.  
 
On Wednesday 19th July (or potentially another day as this is weather dependent), all Year 3 
children will take part in an exciting day where all lessons will focus on field work. In Geography, 
children will learn about different types of maps and produce their own sketch map based on the 
local surroundings and specifically Perry Hall Park (adjacent to the school). Pupils will walk to and 
around the park, then make a detailed sketch map of the local area and use geographical 
equipment to make accurate observations. In History and Maths, pupils will learn more about local 
history and will learn about perimeter through practical methods.  
 
Whilst we plan for this day to take place on Wednesday 19th July, we may need to rearrange this 
date depending on weather conditions. Therefore, please could you complete and return the below 
slip to your child’s class teacher by Monday 17th July.  
 
All pupils are expected to dress in school uniform and bring a packed lunch or eat a school dinner as 
any other day as they will be eating in school as normal. Please ensure your child brings a water 
bottle with them to take on their walk.  
 
We hope this day provides an enjoyable experience for your child and will promote their interests in 
their local area and the natural world. Please contact any member of the Year 3 team should you 
have any questions regarding the day. 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Mrs Gibbins 
Head of School 
 

Year 3 Field Work Day – Wednesday 19th July  
 

I do/do not give permission for my child ______________________________, in class _________, 
to walk to, and around, Perry Hall Park to take part in the Year 3 Fieldwork Day planned initially for 
Wednesday 19th July but know that this may be changed due to the weather. 
 
Signed ________________________________________  Date ____________________ 
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